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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSIDN
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

Juns &4, 1957

Mr. Ne J. Kissel
& Company

315 E. Missourl Street
El Paso, Texas
Dear Sir:

With reference to your letter dated May 22nd, we have not
received the final plugging report on the Sergent & Rutter well
in Section 21-20S-28E, so we still cannot cancél this bond.

Very truly yours,

A Lo PQPt.r' Jre
Secretary - Director
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